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Off Duty Sheriff’s Deputy Charged 

after Leaving the Scene of Accident 
 

Village of Tully, New York- The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office reports that a Police Department Deputy 

has been charged with leaving the scene of a property damage auto accident that occurred while off duty Friday 

evening in the Village of Tully.  

 

On October 6
th

, at approximately 7:05 pm, deputies responded to a reported property damage hit and run 

accident on Elm Street involving a vehicle traveling eastbound that side swiped another vehicle and left the 

scene. While investigating the incident, deputies learned of a second accident in close proximity involving the 

same vehicle, which had struck a mailbox. Deputies located the vehicle and driver at the second scene where 

they discovered the operator was an off-duty deputy.  

 

The driver was identified as Kevin Drumm (34) of Lafayette, a Police Deputy with the Sheriff’s Office since 

2008. He was charged with leaving the scene of a property damage auto accident and has been suspended 

without pay per New York State Civil Service requirements. An internal investigation is ongoing. 
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